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The Board of Directors met for a special open Board Retreat in the CO Conference Room, 1721 
Fulton St., Keokuk.    Board President Long called the meeting to order at 3:36 p.m. 
 
 
Directors present: Jane Abell, Gary de Gala, Russ Derr, Janne Long, Donell Rule and Kim 

Wyatt 
 
Directors absent: David Wendt 
 
 
The following items were discussed: 

• Staffing Needs 
• Curriculum Goals 
• Extra-Curricular Planning 
• Safety Planning 
• Communication 
• Transparency 
• Collaboration 
• Evaluation 

 
No Board Action was taken. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by President Long at 6:40 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
                             ____________________________________ 
                          Janne Long, President 
 
 
 
_____________________________________ 
            Heidi Harness, Board Secretary 


